UNM Web Advisory Committee Meeting
Friday March 18 at 10 am

LOCATION CHANGE to Dean's Office Conference Room, Zimmerman
Library

Located on the second floor of Zimmerman Library. Look for the hallway on
the right side of the second floor lobby. Go up a short flight of stairs, all the
way to the end of the hallway and through the doors at the end. The
Dean's office is on the right in Room 209. Look for the sign above the door.
There is also an elevator located in the Center for Southwest Research that
will deliver you to the hallway to the Dean's office.

Agenda:

1. Approval of minutes
2. Reports from sub-committees
Kevin Wiley
Matt Carter
3. Google Application - Christine Nelson
4. Announcements
Article about Committee
Copyright presentation



